## **Dover Mothers**

The following officers were elected for the coming year during a recent meeting of the Dover Mothers Athletic Club at Dover High School: Jackie Graef, president; Rose Ann Bennett, vice president; Bonnie Mason, secretary; and Cheryl Johnston, treasurer.

Quilt Raffle tickets are available from all members. The raffle will be held at Canal Days.

In support of all athletes this past year, the Dover Mothers Club has donated \$4,500 to all the teams.

June 4 at 7 p.m., the 25th Anniversary Banquet will be held at O'Briens. All present and former members, especially past presidents, are invited to attend. Reservations must be made by May 21 by callling Nancy Cox at 364-3505. New officers will also be installed at thit time.